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Program Refund Request Form 
 
To receive any refund, you must complete this Program Refund Request Form. 
 
Copies of this form are available at our Administration or Recreation Buildings as well as from our website: 
www.doltonparkdistrict.org. 
 

1. Participants will receive a full refund if they are dissatisfied with the program after the first-class 
meeting, and we receive a refund request form at least 24 hours before the second class meets. 

2. After the first week of a program/class, no refunds will be granted unless the program/class is cancelled. 
Refund requests received after the first week of a program will be honored if the request is due to a 
medical condition. A doctor’s note must accompany the request. 

3. No refunds for gift certificates will be allowed. Gift certificates may be used toward any Park District 
facility, program, or trip. 

4. The refund request for trips must be received 48 hours prior to the day of the trip; refund amounts will 
be prorated based on the program costs incurred prior to receipt of the refund request. 

5. Refunds will be applied as a credit to your Dolton Park District Rec Desk household account. Household 
credits can be used for any program or membership our district offers and must be used within one year 
of the issue date. You will receive an emailed receipt each time a credit is applied to your account. If 
you would prefer not to have a credit balance you may request a refund via email at 
contactus@doltonparkdistrict.org. A refund check will be mailed to the address we have on file. Refund 
checks are processed once a week. We will do our best to process your refund as quickly as possible. 

6. Refunds will not be issued for missed days within a session (i.e. illnesses, vacations, etc.) and classes 
cannot be made up. Participants removed from programs due to disciplinary reasons will not receive a 
refund. 

7. If the customer requests that the refund be issued to a credit card or as a check, a $5 service charge will 
be deducted from the refund. 

8. Summer Camp, Leagues, and Memberships all have exceptions to the above information. The 
refunds/transfers for those specific programs can be found in those specific program handbooks you 
receive at the time you have registered for those programs. 

Complete the following information, mail to, or drop off at the 
Dolton Park District, 721 Engle Street, Dolton, Illinois 60419 

Requests can be faxed to 708-841-2177 or emailed to contactus@doltonparkdistrict.org. 
Questions? Call 708-841-2111 
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To be filled out by Participant or Parent/Guardian: 
Home Phone:       Cell Phone:         
Program Name:             
First Name:       Last Name:       
Address:              
City:        Zip:        
Email Address:             
 
Choose one: 
I am requesting a:   

� Transfer to another Program 
o Please put the program you wish to be transferred to:      

� I am requesting a Withdrawal.  
o (Please indicate reason by checking all that apply) 

� Low enrollment 
� Medical excuse (Include Doctor’s Note) 
� Schedule conflict 
� Child does not wish to attend. 
� Unhappy with class; Reason:         
� Instructor cancelled too many classes; How many?      
� Family Emergency 
� Other, Reason:          

 
 
              
Signature of Participant or Parent/Guardian       Date  
 
 For Office Use Only: 

Notes: Fee Paid $ 
 minus Prorated Amount (if applicable) 

 
$ 

  
Receipt #:  
 Total Refunded $ 
  
Approval: Refund/Transfer Entered by: 
Date Submitted: Date Entered: 
  

 
 


